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Public hearing for the purpose of discussing a progress report regarding Community Development Block Grant
Funds secured by the City in 2019 for infrastructure improvements at the Top of the Hill Manufactured Housing
Park Cooperative located at 190 Manchester Street, Concord. (Supplemental report and informational handout
submitted.)
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